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LETHBRIDGE SPORT COUNCIL INVITES PUBLIC TO AGM AND
15TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

Lethbridge, AB - The Lethbridge Sport Council is pleased to invite the
community to its Annual General Meeting (AGM) and 15th Anniversary
Celebration, to be held on March 28th, 2023, at the Galt Museum and Archives.

The event promises to be a fun-filled celebration of the Lethbridge Sport
Council's achievements over the past 15 years. Attendees will have the
opportunity to meet with members of the organization and learn about its
mission and initiatives. The celebration will include refreshments, a formal
program, and some cool sport history memorabilia to explore.

"The AGM and 15th Anniversary Celebration is an opportunity for the
Lethbridge community to come together and celebrate the importance of
sport in our city," said Susan Eymann, Executive Director of the Lethbridge
Sport Council. "We are thrilled to have reached this milestone and to have had
the privilege of serving our community for 15 years. We hope that the public
will join us in celebrating our achievements and learn about our future plans."

The Lethbridge Sport Council is a non-profit organization that promotes and
supports the development of sport and physical activity in the Lethbridge
community. The organization works with various stakeholders to enhance
access to sport, increase participation, and create a healthy and active
community.

The AGM and 15th Anniversary Celebration will take place from 5:30 to 8:00
P.M. on March 28th, 2023, at the  Galt Museum and Archives, located at 502 1 St
South. There  is no cost to attend, but attendees are asked to register in
advance at www.lethbridgesportcouncil.ca.

For further information, please contact:
Tanya Whipple 
Communication Manager, Lethbridge Sport Council 
tanya@lethbridgesportcouncil.ca
403-320-9371
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